
Thinking Classrooms Virtual Book Club 2021-22
Open to all K-12 Educators new or experienced using Thinking 

Classrooms

A virtual information meeting will be held by Zoom on Thursday, 
November 4, 2021 at 3:30-4:30 pm. Please email  
Michellabraun@prn.bc.ca  to register.  Participants will be emailed a link 
prior to the session.  Please register for the introductory session no later 
than October 28, 2021. 

Facilitator: Michael Pruner is a high school mathematics teacher 
from North Vancouver, BC and a past president of the BC 
Association of Mathematics Teachers (BCAMT). Teaching for 25 
years, he has always had an ever-changing mix of Math 8 through 
to AP Calculus and has recently discovered a passion for 
developing Thinking Classrooms. Michael believes that 
mathematics is a social endeavour and is best learned through 
collaborative activity in rich tasks. Through the BCAMT, Michael 
has had the privilege of visiting classrooms all across Canada 
sharing his experience and knowledge of developing and 
maintaining Thinking Classrooms. Michael is also a PhD student at 
Simon Fraser University in Mathematics Education.

Educators  will receive a copy of the book 
authored by Peter Liljdahl.  

There will be five sessions over the school year 
(not counting the introductory session) in a 
virtual format.  

Session 1 will be held on December 9, 2021 
3:30-4:45pm.  

All further dates will be set up with input from 
participants and the facilitator.

Participants are asked to commit to all of the 
sessions.
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